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14 August 2020 
 
 
OUR Memorandum No. MVPLO 2020-12 
 
 
To:               College Secretaries 
 
Through:    Deans and Directors 
 
 
 
From:           MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, PhD 
                       University Registrar 
 
Subject:        SUBMISSION OF ENTRANCE CREDENTIALS 
  

Due to the restrictions brought about by the new MECQ declaration, we are allowing the 
late submission of some entrance credentials within the First Semester AY 2020-2021 for the 
Transfer 1 successful applicants, Transfer 2 successful applicants, and new students.  

Kindly make it clear to these students that their admission to the University is 
provisional subject to the submission and evaluation of their entrance credentials within the 
first semester AY 2020- 2021.  

Should they fail to submit all required documents within the first semester AY 2020-
2021 or if their submitted documents are found to be spurious, these students will be tagged 
ineligible to enroll in the succeeding semesters.  

Thank you and keep safe.  
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